
 
BULLETIN #1  

BOYS DEVELOPMENTAL PROGRAM  

30 AUGUST 2018 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

*PLEASE SEE ATTACHED REVISED REGISTRATION PACKAGE (AUGUST 14 VERSION) FOR UPDATED KEY DATES 

CALENDAR. CHANGES INDICATED IN YELLOW*  

 

Friday, August 31   Last day of summer schedule 

Saturday, September 8  First day of school year schedule B6, B9 

Sunday, September 16  Deadline to opt out of new training uniform order 

Wednesday, September 26, 6pm Parent orientation (Community Room at Millennium Gym) 

 
UNIFORMS 

 

Training uniform (mandatory) Black tank with Phoenix logo & red 
GK shorts, same design as last year 

2017-2018 price: tank $15, shorts $29 

GYMNAST hoody (optional) Black, cotton blend, same design 
as last year, must pre-order 

2017-2018 price: $45 (youth sizes) 

 

For 2018/19, the style and design of the BOYS DEV training uniform and hoody will not change.  Athletes will wear for 

team pictures, to the Luau Cup in-house meet (mid March, TBC) and during regular training. 

 

a. All athletes will be measured during training. 

b. We will order a new mandatory training uniform for everyone unless parents opt out before the 

deadline. Click HERE to opt out.  

c. Deadline to opt out is SEPTEMBER 16. 

d. All parents will be charged 100% of the cost at the time of ordering (mid September) 

e. Delivery of tanks & shorts usually takes 3-4 weeks (mid October).  

 

Consignment program: 

a. Uniform items that no longer fit can be consigned.  

b. Deadline to drop off items for consignment is SEPTEMBER 16 

c. Clean, gently used tanks/shorts can be given to the front desk in a Ziploc bag with athlete name.  

d. Family accounts will be credited up to 40% of consignment selling price if/when the suit is sold to 

another athlete.   

  

Hoodies: 

Phoenix offers optional hoodies for purchase. Athletes can wear these hoodies any time.  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1okmwM8g54SkziCtVxP_UkNNOWKtC1kVgmIhfQGayxws/edit?usp=sharing


 

We do not keep inventory on hand. Parents must pre-order. Hoodies are only ordered once per season. Get yours 

now to avoid disappointment. Sample sizes are available at the front desk. 

 

To order a hoody, please indicate size needed HERE. Deadline to order is September 16.  

 

Parents will be billed 100% at the time of ordering.  

  

MEMBERS HANDBOOK  

 

Please click Members Handbook, March 2018 to read revised version of our handbook to ensure you are familiar with 

our program philosophy and registration policies.  

 
CODE OF CONDUCT FORMS 
 

We need returned Code of Conduct forms from all athletes & parents. Blank forms will be provided during the 
Program Orientation on Wednesday September 26. Parents who cannot attend the orientation can scan and email 
completed forms to angie@phoenixgymnastics.com. Blank forms can be found on page 21-22 in handbook.  
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